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Letter from President 

 
March has arrived like a Lamb here in Saskatoon. This week there are many days that 

the snow banks will shrink and the roofs will begin to drip.  March is the month that officially welcomes spring 
and daylight savings (in the rest of the country).  It is also the month for us of Irish decent (or any of our 
friends) drink green beer and celebrate St. Patrick’s day.  
 
Our 50/50 this last week has been a great success.  Thank you Jennelle, you did a fantastic job putting this fund 
raiser together. I would also like to thank Michelle for setting it up on social media for us and thank you all that 
have participated.  Last I heard there were a few tickets left so if you have not got you ticket yet, act fast, and be 
sure to reach out to any of the executive to see if there is any left.    
 
Our February meeting speaker was Christi Beaudin of Newborn Feather.  Christi walked us through the steps 
she has taken to make her company as success.    
Take advantage of the great webinars offered by corporate monthly.  This month is Your Energy is your power. 
If you can’t make it on the day it is offered, simply go on the library on My EWI and listen to it when it suits 
you.  
 
Our next meeting will be held on Zoom on March 17th. Our speaker will be Monica Kreuger also a successful 
entrepreneur.  Monica is a co-founder of Praxis International Institute in the Craik eco-village and alternative 
learning space for young people.  
This may be a great opportunity to invite your friends or business associates without them having to leave their 
home or have any out of pocket expenses before checking us out. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on the 17th.  Dress in green, pour yourself a green beverage and meet us at 6:30 
on zoom.    I am honored to be a part of this EWI group. If no one has told you today remember “You are an 
amazing group of women”. 
 

Best Regards,                     

 Susan Mowat  

of Saskatoon 

 

                 March,  2021  
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How the controlled raffle works:  
 A deck of cards, including one Joker, has been arranged face down on a raffle board 

 Each card will be assigned a number (numbered 1-53) 

 Only 53 raffle tickets will be sold 

 Each raffle ticket is $20 to purchase 

 The winner will be the person who’s raffle ticket number matches the Jokers assigned number on the 

raffle board 

 When all raffle tickets have been sold, you have a chance to win $530 

 Cards on raffle board will be unveiled on March 7/2021 to find the Joker 

 Unveiling will be done by video on EWI of Saskatoon Facebook page 

 Winner will be contacted by Phone 
 

How to Purchase tickets:  

 Contact an EWI member and make payment to them 

 Once payment is received, a ticket will be purchased (numbered 1-53) 

 Provide name and Phone Number 
 
 

EWI Member: 
 Generate ticket sales Feb 21/21 – March 6/21 

 If you sell a ticket, collect payment, and advise Jennelle Wignes Haaland 

(jwigneshaaland@cleartech.ca) of the sale 

o Provide Jennelle with contact Name and Phone Number 

o Jennelle will have the ticket book (numbered 1-53) and will complete the ticket assigning a 

number 

o Jennelle will reply back to email with picture of purchased ticket 

 On March 7/21, make one etransfer payment to EWI (ewiofsaskatoon@gmail.com) for all tickets sold 

mailto:(jwigneshaaland@cleartech.ca
mailto:ewiofsaskatoon@gmail.com
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